
           

      

 

 

 

We LOVE “Love to Read” month! We had a busy month with Valentine’s Day, 100 Day and 

many fun reading activities such as buddy reading, reading in forts 

and nachos for knowledge. We were also very fortunate to have 

many guest readers visit us this month. We would like to thank 

Constable Sonnenberg, Mr. McDonald, Mrs. Fines, Armin, Mr. Moran, 

Mrs. Ladyka, Ms. Benson, Mrs. Fairlie, Mrs. Coolidge, Corinne, Linda 

and Mary for 

sharing their love of 

reading with us!  

 

 

 

 

From Mrs. Coolidge, Guidance Counsellor: 

Thank you to everyone who attended our Early Childhood Development presentation!  We 

really appreciate your participation. The presentation went over the 

stages of young children in all areas (physical, language, social-emotional, 

and cognitive/academic).  Suggestions were given for ways to aid in 

developing these domains to help prepare young children for readiness 

and success in school. We encourage you to speak English to your children 

and to read with them at home daily. We stressed the importance of 

early identification and intervention when milestones are not met. There 

were discussions about health, nutrition, and sleep, as well as when to 

talk to the doctor about concerns. We hope you found the information 

helpful and look forward to seeing you in future presentations! 
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Important Dates to Remember: 

March 31- April 4 -Spring Break 

No school April 18, 21 & 22 


